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The Seonghwa Ministry would like to invite you to our yearly Memorial Service, celebrating the lives of 

our dear brothers and sisters who ascended to the spiritual world. 

 

The service will take place on Saturday 14th August at the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland in Stanton 

Fitzwarren. We will have a picnic lunch after the service and plenty of time for sharing and visiting our 

loved ones' Won Jeon. 

 

Please keep this date in your diary and let us know if you are planning to come by emailing: seonghwa@ 

ffwpu,org,uk 

 

More information will follow. 

 

  


